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 Following a full walk around of the Eastfield Allotment site, I am pleased 

to say that the majority of the plots are well worked and tended to.  

Some plots are exceptional in how well they are being looked after. These 

plot holders should be really proud of their efforts and it is great to see. 

 

 A small number of plots I have made verbal contact with to address some 

concerns and I was assured that maintenance will resume shortly. These 

plots will be monitored and if necessary will be written to should the issues 

not have been resolved after verbal agreements with the Clerk. 

 In these cases the plot holders usually have genuine reasons for not tending 

to the plot. These reasons will remain private between the Clerk and the 

Plot holder.  

 

Issues were raised regarding damage to some fencing and a hedge. Bayes 

Trees Services resolved these issues immediately despite not being directly 

responsible for the damage.  

This again highlights the goodwill of many of the people down there 

whether it be for business or pleasure. 

 

We currently have 4 full plots and 3 half plots that have been handed in. 

The Clerk and Administrator are working through the waiting list. 

Since March a further 6 more people have registered their interest for plots.    

 

 

Town Clerk 

Claire Eade 
 

 

 

 



Email: clerk@norton-on-derwent-tc.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 


